
LINCOLN AVE PTA
M o n t h l y  N e w s l e t t e r

SCHOOL NEWS

IMPORTANT DATES WELCOME BACK!

SEPTEMBER 7 

SEPTEMBER 15- 17 

SEPTEMBER 13

SEPTEMBER 20 

SEPTEMBER 25

Happy Rosh
Hashanah

School is Closed
Yom Kippur

First Day of School
Pre-K open house 1pm

PTA Meeting

PTA Meeting 7pm 

PIN Night

We hope you had a wonderful summer filled with lots of laughs, play
dates, and good times with family and friends.

We're looking forward to a wonderful new school year and seeing all of
you in the building. We want to give a special welcome to the incoming
kindergarten class, as well as the incoming Universal Pre-K students and
any new students starting at Lincoln Avenue this year.

The month of September is filled with several events and important
dates. Don't miss out! 

We're happy to announce we'll be hosting our FALL CATALOG SALE
again this year and the FALL PLANT SALE in October. Our FALL
FESTIVAL is going to be HUGE and will take place on Friday,
September 29th. Check your child's backpack regularly for flyers being
sent home throughout the year with details on all events and
fundraisers.

Event Volunteers are still needed and ALWAYS WELCOME for
upcoming events and details will be announced at this month's PTA
meeting. Sign ups will also be available on our website soon! 

Stay up-to-date with everything happening at Lincoln Avenue this year
by checking our Facebook and Instagram pages regularly. We also
encourage you to sign up for important reminders through the Remind
app. We have lots of new and fun things planned, so don't miss out!

Welcome back from your Lincoln Ave PTA Board!

We are thrilled 
to welcome 

Mr. Armano as our new
school principal who

joins our Lincoln Avenue
family with over 15 years

of experience! He is
excited to make this year

the best one Lincoln
Avenue has ever seen. 

Welcome to the pride  
Mr. Armano

September
2023

October 4 

October 5 & 6 
Fall Picture Day

SEPTEMBER 29

Fall Festival

SEPTEMBER 22
Family connect night 



P a g e  2

THE MONTHLY RECAP

The PTA has been busy this summer preparing for the new school year. Most recently, we
organized a playdate held at our schools playground for all the new kindergarteners to play,
meet and make some new friends. In addition to the playdate, we have been busy putting
together bags filled with a few fun items that will be handed out on the 1st day of school.

This year on the first day back for staff members, the PTA stocked the break room! We
supplied our incredible staff with lots of snacks to fuel them during their school day. It was
very much appreciated by all staff members at Lincoln Ave!

We were happy to bring back the SCHOOL SUPPLY KIT fundraiser this year. We hope it
took the stress off of back-to- school supply shopping and that the children are ready for
another year of learning!

We have also been busy planning some fun new events, activities, and fundraisers for this
year. Details will be announced soon.

Any feedback, suggestions or new ideas for any events, fundraisers, etc. are always welcome!
We encourage families to contact us using our email address lincolnavenuepta@gmail.com
with any and all comments or concerns. 

Check out some pictures from our kindergarten play date. Welcome to the pride class of 2036!



 this year's 

Exciting Events

Fall Festival

Fall Picture Day

Fall Book Fair

Red Ribbon Week

Reflections

Trunk or Treat

Fall Plant Sale

Virtual Bingo 

Veterans Breakfast 

Holiday Boutique 

Gingerbread Decorating 

Spaghetti Dinner

Psychic Night

Winter Dance Pre K - 2

Spring Plant Sale

PARP

BINGO Night

Spring Book Fair 

Spring Dance 3-5 

Spring Pictures 

Upstanders/Anti-Bully Week

Ducks Game

End of Year Event

 



Meet the 2023-2024 entrusted BOARD MEMBERS

Co-Presidents

Treasurer
Krishtian Dantone

Co-Vice Presidents

Recording Secretary 
Shannon Rickard

Corresponding Secretary

Jacque Buckshaw
Connie Dinkel

A special thank you to all the businesses
who sponsored our End of Year Event

that was held this past June.
 Your support and generosity is what
makes our events possible each year.

SOCIAL MEDIA RELEASE STATEMENT
Lincoln Ave PTA follows the standards and
guidelines put forth by Sayville School
District. Please email us with any concerns. 

Click here to read the social media release
statement

Stephanie Flynn
Gabriela McQuillen 

Amanda Mullin 

Keep in touch with us 

@lincolnavenuepta

Lincoln Avenue PTA 

linconavenuepta@gmail.com

Follow us on Remind

Text the code for

your child's grade to 

81010

UPK - @laeptaupk
Kindergarten - @laepta2036

1st Grade - @laepta2035
2nd Grade - @laepta2034
3rd Grade - @laepta2033
4th Grade - @laepta2032
5th Grade - @laepta2031

https://www.instagram.com/lincolnavenuepta/
http://www.facebook.com/lincolnavenuepta
http://www.gmail.com/
https://www.sayvilleschools.org/Page/20178
https://www.sayvilleschools.org/Page/20178
https://www.sayvilleschools.org/Page/20178
https://www.sayvilleschools.org/Page/20178

